From: Phyllis Farrell <phyllisfarrell681@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 12:25 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PLAN 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Committee members of the SCPP:

Please recommend a Plan 1 COLA that will assist retired members suffering from inflation and declining
purchasing power. | retired in 2011 and my fixed expenses (utilities, insurance, taxes etc), not including
variable expenses such as gas and groceries, has increased over 34%. This jeopardizes my financial security
and lifestyle. After 35 years of public education service, | ask for the COLA enjoyed by other Washington State
public employee pension plans.

Respectfully,
Phyllis Farrell
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